
CITY AND BOROUGH OF WRANGELL 

JOB BULLETIN:
Harbor Maintenance/Security

Harbor Department

The City and Borough of Wrangell will accept applications for the position of Harbor 
Maintenance/Security through September 6th, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. The position 
will be posted for no less than 14-days and will remain open until filled. 
This is a permanent position with all City & Borough benefits. This position is 
part of the collective bargaining agreement.

This position has considerable responsibility for operations at Port and 
Harbor Facilities.  The post comes with autonomy, but also the duty to coordinate 
and cooperate with those outside the Harbor Department.

A High School Diploma or GED is required. Must have a valid Alaska driver’s 
license, valid TWIC card, and basic First Aid/CPR certification or the ability to 
obtain all within 6 months. 

This is a full-time, hourly position with full benefits, paid at Grade 15 with a  
wage range of $21.92-27.80 per hour, DOE. Employment is based on a 
successful background check and pre-employment drug screening. 

Applications and job descriptions may be obtained and returned to Rob 
Marshall at City Hall, 205 Brueger Street (P.O. Box 531), Wrangell, AK 99929 or 
via email at rmarshall@wrangell.com.  

The City and Borough of Wrangell is an Equal Employment Opportunity 
Employer. 

Mason Villarma
Interim Borough Manager

KSTK - Announce through September 6th, 2024 
Sentinel - Publish August 21st & 28th, 2024




